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TruePoint Solutions is now an Approved NCPA Vendor 
NCPA members can save time and money on utility billing solutions  

 
Sacramento, CA (March 10, 2021) – National Cooperative Purchasing Alliance (NCPA) 
members can now purchase TruePoint Solutions’ utility billing products. For the first time, 
organizations will be able to purchase TrueBill™, our browser-based CIS/Utility Billing solution 
and TrueCIP, our customer information portal through the cooperative. TruePoint Solutions 
provides focused software solutions and services for water agencies, special districts, and local 
government agencies. Our commitment to hard work and integrity makes us the company you 
can trust to deliver the solutions you need. 
 
NCPA is a leading national government purchasing cooperative working to reduce the cost of 
goods and services by leveraging the purchasing power of public agencies in all 50 states. 
NCPA utilizes state of the art procurement resources and solutions that result in cooperative 
purchasing contracts that ensure all public agencies are receiving products and services of the 
highest quality at the lowest prices. There are over 90,000 agencies nationwide from both the 
public and nonprofit sectors that are eligible to utilize NCPS’s cooperative purchasing contracts. 
To learn more about becoming a member visit www.ncpa.us. 
 
TruePoint Chief Executive Officer Kent Johnson said, “Being an approved NCPA vendor is an 
exciting opportunity. We look forward to offering our utility billing solutions to customers 
nationwide.”  
 
“The NCPA purchasing agreement is an excellent mechanism for organizations to provide high 
quality services at negotiated rates,” said Matt Cohagan, Business Development Manager at 
TruePoint.  “In addition to organizations saving procurement time, it allows customers to realize 
real cost savings.” 
 
About TruePoint Solutions 
 
TruePoint Solutions is a California software and services company, solely focused on 
Information Technology Solutions for local government agencies, water companies and special 
districts.  The TruePoint team has a phenomenal resume of work experience with local 
government designing, building, implementing, and supporting complex government 
applications.  Our team members have delivered software applications for water agencies in 
South Africa, England, Australia, New Zealand, Canada, and the US. This experience has given 
the TruePoint team an incredible perspective on the industry. TruePoint applications are 
browser-based and utilize the Microsoft .Net framework. TruePoint is a Microsoft partner and a 
member of the Microsoft Developer Network. 
 
For more information on this project, please contact Chris Crupi at 480-208-8910, ccrupi@truepointsolutions.com or visit our website 
at www.truepointsolutions.com 
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